

PALLAMALLAWA PUBLIC SCHOOL

Newsletter Thursday 17th December 2014

Principal: Julie Schwartz

2015 Calendar

Term 1

February

Carnival

Tues 3rd Staff Return
Wed 4th First Day 2015- All
Students Return
Tues 10th NRL Community

Christmas Tree / Party

This year the Christmas Tree/Party was held at the Warialda Pool. This was a great success.

The students had a wonderful time.

Santa arrived and handed out presents to all the children.

Staff and Students would like to wish you all a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy and WET New Year.

The students had a Mufti Day today. Don't they all look Gorgeous?









Ph: 0267 549 209 Fax: 0267 549 435 email: pallamalla-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au